
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

September 18, 1971
Letter, UNCURK Principal Secretary Ozbudun to UN

Chef de Cabinet Narasimhan

Citation:

"Letter, UNCURK Principal Secretary Ozbudun to UN Chef de Cabinet Narasimhan",
September 18, 1971, Wilson Center Digital Archive, "International incidents and disputes
- Korea - correspondence general (603.1)," Executive Office of the Secretary-General,
S-0196-0005-02, United Nations Archives and Records Management Section (UN ARMS),
New York, NY. Obtained for NKIDP by Charles Kraus.
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/117501

Summary:

Ozbudun believes UNCURK should not participate in the Red Cross talks between the
two Koreas.
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